Dear Families of the Class of 2016.

The freshmen class of 2016 is running an annual fund drive to raise money for future endeavors like t-shirt drives and bake sales. The money will also go to events such as junior prom, senior prom, and smaller events that we hope to run throughout our time at Bernards High School.

As freshmen, we currently do not have the funds necessary to accomplish all the things we would like to do. We are encouraging for families of the class of 2016 to make a monetary donation on behalf of the freshmen class. All donations will be greatly appreciated and will enhance the high school experience of the class of 2016.

Sincerely,
Freshmen Class Officers
Dina Rosin - President
Spencer Zanardi - Vice President
Elee Khademi - Treasurer
Kiera Cullen- Secretary
Sophia Campbell- Recording Secretary

Please enclose a check made out to Bernards High School Freshman Class of 2016. Checks can be dropped off at the high school or mailed to class advisor Jon Simoneau.

\$10	
\$5	
Other	:

Amount